
Joint Communique #10 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

January 13, 2021 
 
 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on January 13, 2021. 

The team members addressed: 

• The Negotiations team came to an agreement on the Memorial Day holiday that is not in the work 

year calendar for employees that work less than 10 months for the 2020 - 2021 school year. 

• Resolved eight reclassification applications. 

• Started discussions on possible impacts of trailer bill from the Governor. 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
January 29, 2021. 
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